FC21.

Annual Accounts 2015/16

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services advising that, in accordance with the Local Government (Scotland)
Act 1973 and the Local Authority Accounts (Scotland) Regulations 2014,
Council was required to submit its unaudited annual accounts for the
financial year to 31 March 2016 to the Controller of Audit by 30 June 2016.

The accounts had been considered by the Audit Committee on 20 June
2016 and would be available for public inspection for a three week period
starting on 27 June 2016.

Council is required to submit its audited accounts to the Controller of Audit
by 30 September 2016. In order to meet that deadline it was proposed that
authority be delegated to the Audit Committee to consider and approve the
accounts at the meeting scheduled to take place on 26 September 2016.
Decision

Council agreed to:-

(1) note the arrangements for consideration of the unaudited
accounts; and

(2) delegate authority to the Audit Committee to consider and
approve the audited accounts.



